
Will you make sure to remind Parliament, what the Leveson Report said should happen if the 
industry tries to veto his recommendations, and refuses to comply?   And regardless of whether 
IMPRESS is recognised by PRP, the PRP should strongly recommend to Parliament that the key 
"guaranteed access to justice incentive" should be brought into affect as Parliament intended.        
 
 R.Windmill 
 


